
PreK Week 3 
 

Dear Parents and Pre-K students, 

It was wonderful to be able to talk with most of you.  I am happy that you are able to adjust 
through all of this uncertainty.   These are trying times ...not just for our community...but for the 
entire world!  We have to remind ourselves to keep the faith, say our prayers and cherish our 
families. 
 
 GOD BLESS YOU ALL! 
 
 
NEW LESSONS FOR WEEK #3. 
 
MONDAY -  Write 1st and last name .......at least 10 times. 
 
TUESDAY - "COUNT YOUR BEANS" game. 

Example: 1 bean write the number 1 
2 beans write the number 2 
continue through 10. 

  
WEDNESDAY - MAKE YOUR OWN SIGHT WORD FLASH CARDS. 

"ag" sight words. 
flag, tag, drag, rag, bag, sag, wag. 

 
THURSDAY- WRITE THE ALPHABET. 

both upper and lower case. 
 
GOOD FRIDAY-   No lessons on this day...3:00 will be the time of quiet meditation and prayer. 
  
Have your child continue to help with chores- folding their clothes, towels fresh out of the dryer, 
making beds and cleaning their rooms.  These are things we talk about all the time in class… 
ways for them to show their love. 
 

I  Hope you have a GREAT week! 
All my love, 
Mrs. Sedillo 

 


